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College Community 

FROM: 
 

Kent D. MacDonald, President      

SUBJECT: 
 

The Results Are In – Employee Engagement Survey 

 
 
The results of the College’s Employment Engagement Survey are in and all employees are 
cordially invited to attend a town hall session for a detailed presentation of the results. 

We committed in August to take the time to ask our employees for their input and advice.  The 
2012-13 Employee Engagement Survey confirms what we have long known - that our 
employees are exceptionally proud to work at Algonquin.  We will be presenting these findings 
as well as sharing what we can do to make Algonquin an even more rewarding place to work 
and study. 
 
The first town hall session will take place at the Woodroffe campus on Tuesday, February 12 
starting at 2:00 p.m. in Salon A of the Marketplace Food Court. To reserve your seat, please 
register at acengagementrelease2013.eventbrite.com/. Please note that a series of department-
level sessions will follow. 
 
If you are unable to attend in person, please consider participating via our live web stream.  You 
can view the web stream by visiting www.algonquincollege.com/live on the day of the town hall. 

Immediately following the town hall session, the full Employee Engagement Survey report will 
be posted to the Human Resources website along with more details surrounding the additional 
department-level sessions. 

With over 1,300 respondents to this survey, please accept our sincere thanks for your 
participation in this process and we look forward to seeing you at the town hall. 
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